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Dear M. Brown,
 
I believe eliminating this rule all together is a step backwards for Illinois. As a citizen of the state, I
believe a revision should be made, not total elimination. Ozone levels are going up in Illinois, not
going down. The Chicagoland area is still in non-attainment. I understand the paperwork burden, but
again the reporting requirements can change. Do not eliminate the only cap-and trade program in
the state.
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